JUNIOR FOOTBALL

COACH REQUIRED

For Season 2016 Under 16’S Coach

The Lancefield Junior Football Netball
Club is seeking the services of a suitably

credentialed coach to lead and guide
our Ul6 team in 2016.

With a new spirit and resolve, the LJFNC has
undertaken to support the establishment of
an U16 team In the RDFL Junior competition
in 2016. This project will need to be led by
a person who brings the qualities and
attributes needed to successfully
achieve the Club’s objectives and most
importantly, present the players with
the opportunity to achieve all they
possibly can in the game.

TR S 58

This team, and the inclusion of an U18 team
in the next 2 years, will see the LJFNC as the
natural feeder club and talent supplier for
the senior Lancefield Football Club. It is also
the aim of the Club to ensure the talent is
seen by the “right” people so as further elite
opportunity is avallable to all players.

The Club's Committee has spent much time
and effort developing a program for this team
and allocated resources that will ensure the
project’s success. Commitments from players
have already been received and an array of
innovative measures has been signed off to
ensure the Immediate success of the team.

With the support of the Committee, parents
and mentors, the Coach will need the energy,
drive, knowledge, respect and resolve to be
the face of this project and gulde its’ success.
Interested candidates should contact the
Club President, Andrew Memmolo on

0419 878 503 or emall your application to
andrew.memmolo@outlook.com.au

Applications are to be submitted by June
22nd, 2015 with an appointment expected to
be made by mid-July.

Please note that this is a voluntary role with
out-of -pocket expenses reimbursed.




